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Church of The Holy Family 

366 Watchogue Road, Staten Island, NY 10314 �

MASSES/SERVICES�

WEEKEND�

Saturday 8:30 AM and 5PM�

Sunday 7:45AM, 9:15AM, 10:45AM, �

and 12:15 PM�

�

WEEKDAY�

Mon., Wed., Fri. 7am & 9am  �

Tues. & Thurs. 9am�

�

CONFESSIONS�

Sat., 3:30�4:30 PM  or by appointment.�

�

PASTORAL STAFF�

Pastor Rev. Angelo J. Micciulla  

Parochial Vicar Rev. Joseph Takyi 

Sunday Assoc Rev. Steven Challman  

Deacon  Joseph Schiavone 

�

Administrative Staff�

Office Manager Lisa Russo   

 Bookkeeper Alex Pagliuca 

Religious Ed. Director  Suzanne Dascher  

Sports Directors: (718) 477�0984 �

Michael Morales & Diane Fabozzi 

Music Director William Richert 

Music Coordinator Sally Kaelber 

PARISH OFFICE INFO�

HOURS: �

Mon.�Fri. 8AM�9PM  & 

Sat. 9 AM �7 PM�

�

CONTACT INFO:�

(718) 761�6663 �

holyfamilysi@gmail.com��

www.holyfamilystatenislan

d.com�

�To register please call or 

visit our website!�

�

 

PARISH GROUPS �

HOLY NAME�

Every 2nd Sunday at 9:15 AM �

�

ROSARY ALTAR�

Postponed till further notice.�

�

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS�

Fr. Vincent R. Capodanno  Council 

#16674�

1st Thursday (7:30�10:00 PM) �

and 3rd Sunday (9:00�11:00 PM)�

kofcfvc16674@gmail.com�

�

COLUMBIETTES �

 4th Thursday 7:30 PM�

�

 PRAYER SHAWL GROUP �

Wednesdays 10:00 � 12:00 PM�

�

DAUGHTERS IMMACULATE 

HEART OF MARY�

Postponed till further notice.�

�

LEGION OF MARY�

Postponed till further notice.�

�

SENIOR GROUP�

Postponed till further notice.�

�

BEREAVEMENT GROUP�

Every First Monday 7:00 � 8:30 PM��

�

EUCHARIST ADORATION�

Fridays in the Chapel from �

9:30 � 3:30 PM�

�

MOMMY AND ME�

Postponed till further notice.�

�

IGNATIAN SPIRITUALITY 

GROUP�

Saturdays 8:30�10:30 AM�

�

�

�

�

�

�

\�

�

Sunday, July 25

th

,

  

2021�



�

�

SACRAMENTAL INFORMATION�

�Arrangements for all Baptisms must be made by contact-

ing the Rectory. Godparents are required to be practicing 

Catholics, attending  Mass regularly.  First time parents  

must meet with a priest for instruction. All paperwork and 

payment (including sponsor certificates) are due at least 1 

full week before the baptism. �

�Matrimony arrangements should be made at least 8 

months prior to the wedding date.  Couples must attend 

designated Marriage Preparation Courses. Couples must 

meet with the parish priest before a wedding date can be 

scheduled. We do not celebrate weddings on Sundays. �

SPONSOR CERTIFICATES �

Sponsor Certificates are signed and sealed documents at-

testing to the fact that you are a practicing Catholic 

(going to Mass every week and living the Catholic faith). 

A Sponsor Certificate is required if you are being asked to 

be a sponsor for Confirmation or a godparent for Baptism. 

Please do not be offended if you can not receive a Sponsor 

Certificate because you are not living up to the require-

ments of being a sponsor.��

�CANDLES�

Church:  Living and Deceased Members 

of the Schiels Family�

�

SICK LIST�

Thomas Anthony Crociata, Lisa 

Todd, James Tierney & Michael                    

Consentino �

RECENTLY DEPARTED 

Nora M. Rotondo, Aldino Choi,      

Veronica M. Morse, Angelo Lorenzo �

�

�

Saturday, July 24�

� 8:30 AM� † Fr. Michael G. Cedro�

� 5:00 PM� † Donald Kulaka�

Sunday, July 25�

� 7:45 AM� † Angelina & John Winters�

� 9:15 AM� † Catherine & Vito Giaquinto�

� 10:45 AM� † Ann Schiels & Brenda Shea�

� 12:15 PM� † Michelina Bello�

�

Monday, July 26�

� 7:00 AM� † Mary Monohan�

� 9:00 AM� † Anthony & Joann Ventruella�

Tuesday, July 27�

� 9:00 AM� † Joseph Gregory Fernandez�

Wednesday, July 28�

� 7:00 AM� † Maria Guastella�

� 9:00 AM� † Joseph Surat�

Thursday, July 29�

� 9:00 AM� † Susan V. Donaghy�

Friday, July 30�

� 7:00 AM� † Julianne Finley�

� 9:00 AM� † Josephine & Rocco Plescia�

�

Saturday, July 31�

� 8:30 AM� † John Batanus�

� 5:00 PM� † Fannie Grieco�

Sunday, August 01�

� 7:45 AM� † Gabriel & Madeline Mazzella�

� 9:15 AM� † Raymond Peterson�

� 10:45 AM� † Mary LaFata�

� 12:15 PM� † Kara McTigue�

�

�

�
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OUR CURRENT FINANCIAL POSITION�

At our June Town Hall meeting, I brought pa-

rishioners up�to�date on some of the important 

issues affecting the Church � the Pandemic, 

Renew/Rebuild, big ticket cost items and the 

current state of the Church’s finances.� With 

respect to our financial position, parishioner 

weekly donations have fallen well below pre�

pandemic contribution levels.� Without the re-

ceipt of federal government stimulus funding 

the Church would be running a deficit of ap-

proximately $75,000 this fiscal year.� For our 

2021�2022 fiscal year beginning September 1, 

our projected deficit is estimated at 

$150,000.���

I know the pandemic has impacted the lives of 

many of our parishioners who may have con-

tacted the virus, lost their jobs or have seen 

their salaries reduced.� Our parishioners have 

been generous in the past with contributions to 

meet the goals of the Cardinal’s Appeal and 

the Renew and Rebuild campaigns.� Because 

of your yearly support for these campaigns, I 

have been reluctant to come forward to ask 

parishioners to increase their weekly contribu-

tions.� Unfortunately, with the $150,000 pro-

jected deficit I now need to ask parishioners to 

examine their personal finances to see if they 

can increase their weekly contributions. � Cur-

rently, we have approximately 900 families 

who donate either using their weekly enve-

lopes or contributing through online giv-

ing.� If, on average, every family increased 

their contributions by $3 per week, we would 

be able to cover this projected deficit.��

�

ST. CLARES EMPLOYMEENT �

GROUP CALENDAR�

*August 19, 2021 � "The Staten Island Job Mar-

ket" � Jay Anderson, Industrial Business Manager, 

Staten Island Economic Development Corpora-

tion.�

*September 16, 2021 � " How the Staten Island 

Workforce1 Career Center Can Help You Get 

Your Next Job" � Monet Rankins and Ulysses 

Grosso, Workforce1 Partner Coordinators.�

*October 21, 2021 � "Expanding Your Network of 

Contacts and Developing Job Leads Using 

LinkedIn" � Peggy Freda, Labor Service Repre-

sentative, New York State Department of Labor.�

�

�Please contact the St. Clare's Rectory at 718 � 984 

� 7873, Monday to Friday, from 8 AM to 4 PM to 

request a link to these meetings. When you pro-

vide your name, email address, and telephone 

number, you will receive a confirmation call with 

information about the St. Clare's Employment 

Group. You can request a resume review and one 

on one job search advisement.�

�The St. Clare's Employment Group is open to all 

Staten Island residents , and there are no fees for 

the services of our speakers or our experienced ca-

reer professionals who provide job search advise-

ment.�

�
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Holy Family Cardinal Basketball is 

Back !!!�

This Fall Holy Family Sports will re-

sume our Cardinal Basketball program. 

We will be offering an instructional bas-

ketball clinic on Fridays and Saturdays 

for boys and girls PK age 4 � 5th grade.�

Also we will be offering CYO basketball 

for Boys and Girls Grades 1 through 

Highschool�Registration will take place 

in the Msgr. Glynn Community Center 

( HF GYM):�

*Wednesday� September 8th, 6�8pm�

*Friday September 10th, 6�8pm�

*Saturday September 11th,�12�3pm�

*Monday� September 13th,�6�8pm�

�

�We will have an information sheet with 

dates , times and prices in the back of the 

church as soon as we finalize fees for the 

2021�2022 season. Please keep in mind 

we are following arch diocesan COVID 

guidelines: all players and adults who are 

not vaccinated will be required to wear a 

mask at all times in the gym at this 

time. � For more information on the Bas-

ketball please visit our website http://

www.holyfamilycardi nals.com/� or send 

an email to Yankees 2026@aol.com �
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WELCOME BACK FR. ANTHONY�

We would like 

to welcome 

back Fr. Antho-

ny. We sadly 

missed him last 

summer due to 

COVID�19 but 

he was able to 

come this year 

and we are very 

glad to have 

him. He will be 

departing on 

September 

22nd, so lets 

make the most 

of the time we 

have with him.�

CARDINALS ANNUAL APPEAL        

UPDATE�

We would like to thank the 321 donors 

who have already contributed to the 

Cardinal’s Appeal in these challenging 

times. As of July 15th our parishioner 

have pledged $72,065.00  of our 

$90,000 goal. If you have the ability to 

contribute, the Cardinal and Fr. Mic-

ciulla would greatly appreciate it. �

�

�


